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Congregation Beth David Annual Meeting  
Sunday, December 11 th   

10:00 to 11:45am  
 

Come hear about the state of YOUR 
synagogue and elect new officers and 
directors. We need a quorum of 75 
members.  

 

You should have received a letter at the end 
of November. It contains meeting information 
and your BALLOT VOUCHER.  
 

Please remember to bring your ballot voucher  

with you to the meeting .  

Getting to Know Others Through Social Action 
 

On Sunday, November 6th, Beth David joined Christians from Lincoln Glen 

Church and Muslims from Pacifica Institute to serve dinner at Cityteam menôs 

shelter.    
 

This team effort provides 

opportunities for our 

communities to come together 

to serve hot meals to those in 

need. And the dialog that 

takes place between 

Christians, Jews and Muslims 

at these interactions is equally 

as important.   
 

Novemberôs event was the 4th 

such event that Beth David 

has co-hosted under the 

Abrahamic Alliance International umbrella, and at each event inevitably some 

Jews and Muslims made contact for the first time and were pleasantly surprised 

and enriched by the encounter.  Letôs keep this momentum going! Join Social 

action on February 26th when we once join forces with the West Valley Muslim 

Association and Saratoga Federated Church to prepare and serve a meal to the 

homeless in our community.  
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From the Rabbi  

By Philip Ohriner  

Dear friends,  
 

For many in our community, the election of President-elect Donald Trump is an unexpected and emotional 

outcome of our robust democracy at workð the end of a bruising, divisive, and battering election season 

that has taken a political, moral, and social toll on our country. As we move forward, we all realize that our 

country is even more deeply divided than we imagined. So many in America are hurting. The work of 

elevating our country to its highest calling as a place of prosperity, justice, and freedom is more urgent and 

overwhelming than we imagined.  
 

Regardless of our political views, many of us wonder, ñNow what?ò  

To this question, I offer the following: 

Now is the time to allow ourselves to feel and heal. Many in our community are grieving, 

unsure how to explain all of this to their children our even make sense of things. Join your 

community for prayer services. I know the prayer book has been a source of strength for me 

this week. Allow yourself the space to feel. Know that your rabbis are here for you if you 

need a safe space to mourn, brainstorm, pray, or reflect.  
 

Now is the time to remind ourselves of what we believe and stand for as Jews. We believe 

that all human beings are made in the image of God, deserving of dignity. We believe justice demands that 

we care for those on the margins of society. We believe that love and compassion are the antidote to fear. 

We believe we have a special obligation as a Jewish community to stand up to hate, xenophobia, and 

discrimination because our collective memory is permeated by them.  
 

Now is the time to engage in the great democracy that is the United States of America by not allowing these 

beliefs to be pushed aside, to be vigilant and vocal when we see these values undermined by our elected 

officials and hold them accountable.  
 

Now is the time to show respect for the office of the President of the United States and pray that Mr. Trump 

is granted the wisdom, strength, and leadership to serve all Americans, fulfilling his pledge to ñbind the 

wounds of divisionò. 

Now is the time to engage in sacred, civil discourse with those in our community and country that see the 

world differently than us.  
 

Finally, now is the time to reach out to friends, family, fellow congregants, and neighbors in support of one 

another as we face an unknown future. We need one another. 
 

As we go forth as a country, may the words we recite as a community each Shabbat be realized:  

Our God and God of our ancestors: We ask Your blessings for our country, for its government, for its leader 

and advisors, and for all who exercise just and rightful authority. Teach them insights of Your Torah, that 

they may administer all affairs of state fairly, that peace and security, happiness and prosperity, justice and 

freedom may forever abide in our midst. Creator of all flesh, bless all inhabitants of our country with Your 

spirit. May citizens of all races and creeds forge a common bond in true harmony to banish all hatred and 

bigotry and to safeguard the ideals and free institutions which are the pride and glory of our country.  
 

Shabbat Shalom,  
 

 

 

 

Rabbi Philip Ohriner  
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Please share our joy as our son, Ron, is called to  

the Torah as a Bar Mitzvah.  
 

Saturday, December 10, 2016  
 

We invite you to join us for Kiddush lunch  
following the service.  

 

Tzvia and Reuven Shelef 

 
Please share our joy as our son, Robert, is called to  

the Torah as a Bar Mitzvah.  
 

Saturday, December 17, 2016 
 

We invite you to join us for Kiddush lunch  
following the service.  

 

Michelle and Scott Nathanson 

 
Please share our joy as our son, Benjamin, is called to  

the Torah as a Bar Mitzvah. 
 

Saturday, December 24, 2016  
 

We invite you to join us for Kiddush lunch  
following the service.  

 

Anna and Mikhail Slutsky 

 
Please share our joy as our son, Ethan, is called to  

the Torah as a Bar Mitzvah. 
 

 Saturday, December 31, 2016 
 

We invite you to join us for Kiddush lunch  
following the service.  

 

Robin and Martin Rauchwerk 




